
 
Cosgrove St 
Adaminaby  NSW  2629 
T  6454 2265      F 6454 2552       E Adaminaby-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     W www.adaminaby-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

 

                                      Live    Learn    
 Page 1 

Newsletter
Adaminaby Public School 

Tuesday  11th November 2014Term 4 Week 6      

Principal – Shannan Salvestro 

P&C Fundraising 
This is a big time of the year for the P&C, with a lot 
of fundraising activities happening. Next up is the 
catering for the BBQ. If you can spare some time on 
the day please let Ineke know the times when you 
are available and she can try to formulate a roster.  
 
Another P&C fundraiser will be the end of year 
Christmas raffle. You can start to help by sending in 
treats that could go into a hamper. Donations can 
be sent into the school office. 
 
Save the Date 
Presentation night will be on Thursday 11th 
December. Mark this on your calendars now – more 
details as the evening gets closer. 
 
Little Mermaid DVD 
The DVD for our fantastic school performance has 
finally been edited and is now in the process of 
being burnt to discs. Hopefully we will have them 
ready to distribute to families by the end of the 
week. All families will be given one DVD. If you 
need an extra for another family member please let 
me know. If you can donate $10 to the school to 
assist with the costs associated with this it would be 
graciously accepted. 
 
Monday Munchies  
Next up on the roster: 
13 November   
10th November    
Munchies are 30 cents for one item and 50 cents 
for two.  
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget to check the school’s facebook page 
regularly. We are finding it the best way to share 
news and the successes of our students. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stewart House Fundraiser 
We have small high-bounce handballs for sale. 
They are $1.50 each and the money raised goes 
towards Stewart House which supports 
disadvantaged students. Bring money to the office 
to buy your balls! 
 
Eggs for Sale 
Fresh farm eggs are $5 a dozen and can be 
purchased from the school office, all money goes 
towards our Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden 
Program to purchase ingredients. Thanks for your 
help. 
 
Stephanie Alexander 
Kitchen Garden 
Thursday 20th November will be the 
next Kitchen Garden day. The 3-5 
class will be cooking, so will not need 
to supply their own lunch that day. The K-2 students 
will be in the garden and will need to bring their 
lunch to school. Last week we cooked our first 
harvest of artichokes … check out our haul from the 
garden…… 
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Term 4 – Week 6 

Upcoming Events 
Day Date Event 

Thursday 13th November Assembly  

Friday 
14th Nov – 5th 
December 

School Swimming  

 
Recent Notes Handed Out 

Note  Return to school by: 

Monday Munchies 
Roster 

 N/A 

 
 
Kianna – with her award winning fish, in the junior 
section at the Snowy Mountains Trout Festival. It 
was a 2.1 kg brown trout. Congratulations Kianna. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Forum –Snowy River Shier Council 
Annual Meeting 
Tuesday 25th November at the School of Arts Hall, 
4pm. 
 


